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The club enjoyed decent weather at Elkhorn Golf Club in Stockton last month.  

The course was in good condition and set up nicely as long as you kept the ball in 

the fairway.  The rough was longish and difficult!  As most of us found out, you 

could find your ball in the rough and even advance it, but not very far.  The 

short stuff was definitely an advantage. 

 

ELKHORN GOLF CLUB RESULTS 

1st Flight 

1   Alan Staton   73 net (card off) 

2  Bob Prouty   73 

3  Steve Ryan   74 

 

Rich Anderson won the fewest putts with 28. 

 

2nd Flight 

1  Rick Hom    70 net 

2  Leo Winternitz   71 

3  Tom Page    72 

 

Tom Page carded the fewest putts with 28. 

 

3rd Flight 

1  Renee Wildenberg  69 

2  Nancy Luke   71 (card off) 

3  Joe Gough   71 

 

Renee Wildenberg won the fewest putts with 29. 
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Closest to the Pin Winners: 

Hole #2, Donna Anderson, 5’ 7”, hole #9, Sandy Davis, 5’ 9”, hole #13, Rich  

Anderson, 5’ 2”, hole #16, Donna Anderson, 22’ 4”.   

 

COMING EVENTS 

Castle Oaks is coming up right away on May 13.  There is barely time to add 

your name to the list of players, so contact Renee right if you’re not on the list 

but want to play.  On June 3, TRGC will play at Lincoln Hills, followed by Dry 

Creek on June 24.   

 

We have a couple of mid-week events coming up.  On June 13-15, we will be 

playing at Silver Oaks and Eagle Valley West near Carson City.  Our 

accommodations will be at Gold Dust West in Carson City.  Nick has already sent 

out the entry form for this event.  Join us for a fun time in Nevada. 

 

Vice-President Mike Morrow has set up a golf outing for 32 people at Saddle 

Creek Golf Course on Wednesday, July 26th.  The cost is $66.00 which 

includes golf, cart, range balls, closet to pin on all par 3's and a gourmet wrap 

lunch after the round.  It is a 10:00 shot gun start.  If interested please 

contact Mike Morrow at morrowundesided@yahoo.com or at an upcoming Two 

Rivers golf tournament.  

 

TRGC WEBSITE 

Our TRGC website at www.tworiversgolfclub.com is in a state of flux currently, 

but James Snyder is doing a great job of updating the info.  He will continue to 

make progress as the season goes on; this is a big job!   

 

RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

As always, TRGC is looking to increase its membership base.  Recruitment is the 

lifeblood of any organization, so be sure to invite your friends, co-workers, 

and golf buddies from other groups to meet our club.  Don’t forget, you can take 

$5 off your renewal fee for next year for each new member you bring to the 

club (limit of five new members per person per year).  

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.tworiversgolfclub.com/
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SUNSHINE 

 

Dan Nelson is recovering well from recent knee replacement surgery and hopes 

to be back on the golf course before too long.  Kim Staley, too, is continuing his 

recovery from recent surgery.                             
 

Jim Svobodny has been afflicted with Bell’s Palsey, which causes the right side 

of his face to sag.  This ailment has started to resolve with treatment; Jim 

should soon be back to normal.   
 

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 

If you have information or material that you would like included the newsletter, 

my email address is tpagefam@surewest.net; my home phone is (916) 488-6465. 

 

Tom Page 

mailto:tpagefam@surewest.net

